
 

 
 

28th March 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Roman day – Monday 22nd April 

 

We are pleased to announce that Year 3 will be taking part in a Roman Day workshop on Monday 22nd April. 

The day will run to a normal timetable and children will still need their school bags and reading book.  

 

As part of this special day, we are encouraging all children to dress up as Romans. We understand that 

costumes can become expensive. Therefore, we have attached a document that offers suggestions on how to 

make a home-made costume. These can be as simple as you like. 

 

We look forward to celebrating Roman day with all of Year 3! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Beard and Miss Chambers 
 
 


